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PENNSYLVANIA | NTERSCHOLASTIC A THLETIC A SSOCIATION
—— DISTRICT THREE —




TO:           
PIAA District III Athletic Directors, Swimming Coaches
FROM:    
Donald Seidenstricker, District III Swimming & Diving Chairman
DATE:     
February 21, 2018
RE:

Ticket Vouchers For District III Swimming
This memo is intended for ALL Athletic Directors of District III who will advance swimmers to the District III Championship Meet on March 2 & 3, 2018 at Cumberland Valley.  It is imperative that all information is shared with your respective coaches.  As you are aware, the District III Swim Championship will be an eight (8) session event with boys swimming first.  The format will very closely follow the State Meet in structure and one of the side benefits is our ability to guarantee two (2) admissions per swimmer.  However, all sessions will require a $6.00 admission for all spectators.  There will be no student reduced admission tickets.  To help facilitate this procedure during the first half-hour of ticket sales for each session we will admit only voucher holders.  Please notify parents, relatives, etc that if they have a voucher they must be on site within the first half hour of each session’s ticket sales to guarantee admission.  Upon arrival during this time block they will exchange their voucher, with a $6.00 payment, for admission to the session.  There will be an information page for spectators added to the District III Website that will review all admission instructions for parents and spectators.
Vouchers will be eight (8) different colors (coded for each session) and there will be a paper with the vouchers that explains which color for which session.
Vouchers will be distributed on Sunday and Monday February 25 & 26, 2018 per the following schedule.  It is very important that your coach makes arrangements to pick up their vouchers.  Listed below is the time schedule, location, and contact person responsible for each area.  The Coaches do not collect any money, but are responsible to distribute vouchers at their discretion.  The District III Swimming and Diving Committee will not assume any responsibility for vouchers not getting distributed.
Berks County Schools

Mrs. Erin Goodhart Kurtz  ( GooEri@Wilsonsd.org / 610-301-5869 cell #) / 610 670-0180 x3072 Wilson Pool Office
Wilson HS Lower House Office / Monday February 26 (8:30AM to 2:30PM)
Lancaster-Lebanon Schools
Andy Amway (  aua1046@verizon.net  ) / Phone: 717 898-7436
Loxley’s 



@ Centerville Exit of US#30 / Sunday February 25 / 2:00PM
Lancaster Shopping Center 
@ “Inside Track” / Oregon Pike Exit / Sunday February 25 / 2:20PM

Sheetz’s 
@ Ephrata Exit of #222 & #322 Intersection / Sunday February 25 / 2:50PM

Mid-Penn Schools
Mr. Les Stover (lstover@bigspring.k12.pa.us /  lstover503@comcast.net ) / 717-385-3001 (cell)

Big Spring Pool Office

Sunday February 25 / 6:00PM – 7:00PM

York-Adams Schools

Mr. Herbert Schmidt (herbschmidt821@gmail.com ) / Cell# 717 880-8075

York Suburban High School
Sunday February 25 / 1:00PM – 1:15PM

